

2nd Enfield Boys' Brigade Company

Founded 31st October 1890 Bush Hill Park United Reformed Church Bush Hill Park, Enfield



Newsletter No. 160

Notices for week commencing 9th October 06

Enrolment Service

Thank you to the 11 boys who made the effort to come along to the Enrolment Service on Sunday. As Mr Rushbrook said last Monday, this service was one of the most important services of the year. It was very disappointing to have 9 or so boys that did not manage to make it or even to let a member of staff know. Those boys will need to turn up this Sunday, in uniform, to be enrolled in the Company. I would also like to thank Jake, for how well he read the bible reading.

Parental Consent Form

We are still waiting for parental consent forms from Yanick, Jesse, Thomas, Charlie, Nicky, Marvin, Anthony Foskett, Ben Jackson & Jack Gilbert. You will not be able to join in any activities with out one. This will include playing football on Saturdays and the Thorpe Park Trip in 2 weeks. Please get these in now.

Thorpe Park - Sunday 22nd October

We now only have 2 weeks to go till Thorpe Park. I will be handing out an information letter next week with meeting times, park info etc. If you have signed up to this trip, but did not turn up yesterday, then you will need to speak to Mr Rushbrook, as the conditions of attending the trip were you had to be at the Enrollment.

Football

This Saturday is the first Senior Match of the season. Please meet at the hall at 2.15pm or over at Carterhatch at 2.30pm. The first junior game is next Saturday.

Thursdays

This Thursday we will be running football Training, to get you all ready for the up and coming games. It will start at 7.45pm and will end at 9pm. The church is being used as well on Thursdays, so please arrive and leave quietly.

Hope you have a good week

God Bless

Andrew Caddies

Company Secretary